
Behavioral Health Services  
Communication is Moving to GovDelivery

Starting July 1, 2025, all Behavioral Health Services emails communications will 
transition to GovDelivery.

How to Sign Up

Already receiving our emails? 
No action is needed—your email will be automatically transferred to the new 
platform.

To ensure you continue receiving BHS communications, please add 
sdcounty@service.govdelivery.com to your contact list.

LINK TO SUBSCRIBE TO COMMUNICATIONS COMING SOON

For questions, contact QIMatters.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov




